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Key Dates and events  

Date Event 

Monday 17th June Y6 Challenge week  

Wednesday 19th June Reception New Starters Meeting  

Saturday 22nd June First Holy Communion  

Saturday 29th June First Holy Communion 

Wednesday 10th July  Sports Day  

Thursday 11th July Sports day backup date incase of inclement weather on the 10th  

Thursday 11th July  Mayor Visit  

Monday 15th July  Y6 OLSB Transition Day  

Thursday 18th July Y6 Leavers assembly  

Friday 19th July  School closes for Summer  

 
 
Stay and Pray timetable 
 

Stay and Pray Timetable Summer 2024 

Stay and Pray 14:45 – 15:15 (Including refreshments in hall) 

26.4.24 Y5 

3.5.24 Y4 

10.5.24 Y3 

17.5.24 Y2 

24.5.24 Y1 

7.6.24 RECEPTION 
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Earrings/jewellery Policy 
Jewellery - For safety reasons the school rule is that children do not wear any 
jewellery of any kind.  
 
 
Parking 
Please be considerate to our neighbours, other road users and pedestrians as 
you drive and park in the vicinity of School. I encourage you to walk or cycle 
when possible to minimise vehicles in the immediate area around school, 
which will help keep our children safe. Please take note of the new signs that 
are displayed at the school gate on the fence. Please no not park on the 
pavement.  
 

Dinners & Packed Lunch 
 
Please inform us if your child is wanting to change their meal pattern. Please 
give notice of any changes. We can only accept changes via email from 
parents/carers  admin@stpatricks.bhcet.org.uk  
Dinners are free for infants and £2.50 for Juniors  
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